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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3361 modifies the requirements for medical marijuana packaging by prohibiting images 

other than the producer's business name logo and requiring the logo to be designed in a manner 

that is not appealing to children. Medical marijuana dispensaries that violate the provisions of 

this measure are subject to a Five Hundred Dollar ($500) administrative fine, which is to be 

deposited into the revolving fund of the law enforcement agency responsible for the 

investigation.  

 

In addition, HB 3361 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to 

promulgate rules for the return of defective or hazardous pre-packaged products. OMMA intends 

to utilize existing staff to establish such rules.  

 

The increase in revenue from the administrative fine provided in the second proposed committee 

substitute remains dependent on the number of violations filed within a given year. There are no 

further considerations to the state budget as OMMA confirmed this measure is not anticipated to 

have a negative fiscal impact on the agency. 

 

The committee substitute does not affect the fiscal impact of this measure. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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